
From: Kittle, Robert C. <RKittle@WSPA.com>
To: Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/7/2017 9:48:08 AM
Subject: Re: UPDATE: Lieutenant Governor Press Conference

I was not able to be at the Lt. Governor's news conference last night because of the time, but we're interested 
in doing a story on it. Is he in Columbia today and available? If not, I can probably get yesterday's news 
conference from WLTX, but if he is I'd prefer to talk to him today, if possible.

Thanks,

Robert Kittle
Columbia Reporter/Photographer
WSPA-TV & WYCW-TV
6027 Garners Ferry Rd.
Columbia, SC 29209
803-776-2000 Office
864-809-4980 Cell
rkittle@wspa.com
www.wspa.com

WSPA/WYCW does not discriminate in advertising contracts on the basis of race, ethnicity or gender and 
further requires that in the performance of all WSPA/WYCW advertising agreements, WSPA/WYCW requires 
that each party not discriminate on the basis of race or ethnicity.
This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are the property of Nexstar Broadcasting, Inc., are confidential, 
and are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom this email is addressed and/or as 
indicated in the applicable file. If you are not one of the named recipient(s) or otherwise have reason to 
believe that you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and delete this message 
immediately from your computer. Any other use, retention, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of 
this e-mail is strictly prohibited.

From: Tori Beth Black 
Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2017 4:50:16 PM
 
To: Tori Beth Black
 
Subject: UPDATE: Lieutenant Governor Press Conference
 
Due to the extended session, the Lieutenant Governor will be holding his press conference at 5:00pm ET.
 
Tori Beth Black
Director of Communications
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
803-734-1979
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